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Comments: . I would like to oppose any closing of snowmobile use in the Stanislaus national Forest. I am a

business owner, I maintain and repair snowmobiles sell and install tire chains any closures would hurt my

business. I also ride snowmobiles with my friends and would like to see the near natural areas stay open for

OSV's. Herring Creek, Long Valley, Millcreek, Eagle Meadows, Sonora pass. I would like Highway four to stay

open pacific valley to Highland Lakes. Please keep top of Sonora pass open to snowmobiles until the snow melts

not when the gate opens. Highway 4/bear Valley ski resort open after skiing closes thank you


